To: Don Weeda and Wayne Rebhorn, Lower Division English
From: John Slatin ‘

Date: 10/24/88

Subject: E 309M

Just a reminder that I've been approved for one section of E 309M, “Writing,
Thinking, and Computers” for Spring 1989; this will meet in the computer
classroom, FAC 9. [ prefer TTh afternoons.

Note: This course, a second run-through of the one | offered in Fall 1987, is
imporiant to my current research activities,

cc: Linda Brodkey, Susan Heinzelman, Jackie Henkel, Tony Hiffer, Neil
Nehring, John Ruskiewicz, Bob Twombly




